

「でくべってからんかつこれがから Minister of Health Ministaat Aanniaqtailinirmut Ministre de la Santé

April 20, 2022

Graham Steele
Information and Privacy Commissioner
Office of the Information and Privacy Commissioner of Nunavut
PO Box 1000, Station 270
Iqaluit, Nunavut, X0A 0H0
Email: admin@atipp-nu.ca

RE: Review Report 22-215-RR - Iqaluit Water Data

IPC file: 21-120

Government of Nunavut file #: 1029-20-DH29109

Dear Commissioner,

This letter is in response to your review report 21-215-RR (March 31, 2022) containing your findings and recommendations with respect to the Health ATIPP request file.

The Department of Health agrees to implement the recommendations in your review and will disclose the identified records to the Applicant accordingly.

Should you have any further questions or concerns please contact Murugesh Narayanan, ATIPP Coordinator by e-mail at mnarayanan@gov.nu.ca or by phone at (867) 975 - 5729.

Sincerely,

Hon, John Main Minister of Health

cc: Linnea Ingebrigtson, Deputy Minister of Health

Murugesh Narayanan, ATIPP Coordinator, Department of Health